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Aruba, a Hewlett Packard Enterprise company is currently planning for the End of Sale of the following SKU 
on the End of Sale date below (or until supplies are gone) and customers are requested to migrate to the 
appropriate replacement. 
 

End of Sale 
Product 

End of Sale 
Product Description 

Recommended 
Replacement  

Recommended 
Replacement Description 

JL357A Aruba 2540 48G PoE+ 4SFP+ Switch JL675A Aruba 6100 48G CL4 4SFP+ Switch 

JL356A Aruba 2540 24G PoE+ 4SFP+ Switch JL677A Aruba 6100 24G CL4 4SFP+ Switch 

JL355A Aruba 2540 48G 4SFP+ Switch JL676A Aruba 6100 48G 4SFP+ Switch 

JL354A Aruba 2540 24G 4SFP+ Switch JL678A Aruba 6100 24G 4SFP+ Switch 

 
 
Aruba 2540 Switch Series Replacement Products 
The Aruba CX 6100 Switch Series is based on the Aruba ASIC architecture with the programmable AOS-CX 
operating system used across the entire Aruba CX portfolio for a more consistent, more efficient operator experience. 
The Aruba CX 6100 is shipping now and product details are available 
https://www.arubanetworks.com/products/switches/access/6100-series/  
 
Final Orders for Aruba 2540 models 
We currently expect to be accepting final orders through the End of Sales however product availability is 

determined by announced End of Sale (EOS) date or depletion of inventory whichever comes first. We strongly 

encourage customers to transition all backlog and new orders to the replacement product that is identified in 

the End of Sale announcement.  

End of Life Milestones: 

• Public End of Sale Announcement Date: April 30th, 2021 

• End of Sales (EOS) Date: October 31st, 2021 or while supplies last 

• End of Warranty Date: Please refer to the Aruba Warranty Website  
  (see the Warranty Coverage Quick Reference) 

https://www.arubanetworks.com/products/switches/access/6100-series/
http://www.arubanetworks.com/en-gb/support-services/product-warranties/

